
A Report on Career Counselling to the students on 11.02.2019 

 A Career Counselling Program was organized by the College in collaboration with EIRC, 

ICAI, Rourkela. The program was inaugurated by the esteemed Principal, marking a significant 

step towards providing valuable career guidance to the students. The event was attended by 

faculty members and students from the commerce department, as well as participants from other 

academic disciplines. Approximately 110 students actively participated in the program. 

Event Highlights: 

 The Career Counselling Program commenced with a formal inauguration ceremony 

presided over by the Principal Dr. K.K. Dash. In his inaugural address, the Principal emphasized 

the importance of career planning and encouraged students to make the most of the valuable 

insights provided by the representatives from ICAI. Dr. A.K. Jha co-ordinated the above 

programme. 

  Experienced representatives from EIRC, ICAI, Rourkela conducted interactive sessions, 

providing in-depth information about the chartered accountancy profession. They discussed the 

educational requirements, examination process, career prospects, and the diverse fields in which 

chartered accountants can excel. The sessions were highly informative and engaging, catering to 

the queries and concerns of the students. 

 The program included interactive question-and-answer sessions, allowing students to seek 

clarifications and guidance on specific aspects of the chartered accountancy profession. The 

representatives from ICAI patiently addressed the queries, providing valuable insights into the 

various career paths within the field. 

 The program was not limited to commerce students; it also catered to participants from 

other academic departments. The inclusive approach allowed a diverse group of students to 

explore the possibilities within the chartered accountancy profession. 

Conclusion: 

 The Career Counselling Programme by EIRC, ICAI, Rourkela proved to be a highly 

beneficial and informative initiative for the students of this institution. The event not only 

provided valuable insights into the chartered accountancy profession but also encouraged 

students to consider diverse career paths within the field.  

  



 

 

 

 


